



to me, Nimo, Faye ▼

Hello Tom,

Congratulations on being awarded a Youth Skills Training grant— we are looking forward to working with you all to create strong YST programs in your communities! Your program has been selected to receive \$100,000 in grant funding.

As a reminder, this funding is not available to spend until we reach the contract start date of July 1, 2025, and your contract is fully executed (signed by all necessary parties within your organization and at the Department of Labor and Industry).

We would like to schedule a one-hour virtual meeting with the Round 8 grantees in the next two weeks to discuss the YST contracting process and next steps in your grant award process.

Briefly, we will cover the following:

- Budgets
- **Budget Narratives**
- **Grant Action Plans**
- Contracting

Please let us know which of these onboarding sessions you can attend:

- Monday, June 23rd: 2-3pm
- Tuesday, June 24th: 10-11am
- Tuesday, June 24th: 1-2pm
- Wednesday, June 25th: 10-11am
- Thursday, June 26th: 11am-12pm

We will send you a meeting invitation via Teams ASAP. Please feel free to include anyone you think is needed in this meeting. Please note there will be multiple grantees in the onboarding meeting – if you have additional questions after the training, we are more than happy to meet with you.

Congratulations and welcome to YST Round 8!

Thanks much, Jo, Nimo and Faye

Jo Daggett

(she/her/hers)

Phone: (651) 284-5354

Youth Skills Training Program Manager | Youth Skills Training (YST) Program